
Subject: Next PandaRoot Meetings
Posted by Jens Sören Lange  on Mon, 04 Feb 2008 11:08:31 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

this week there will be no PandaRoot meeting 
(although it has been 2 weeks since the KVI workshop).

The next EVO meetings will be on

Wednesday, 13.02., 14:00
Wednesday, 27.02., 14:00

The reasons are 
a.) to keep it alternating with the Computing Model Meetings and
b.) avoid conflict with the MVD meeting and 
c.) a teaching conflict (only this week).

For the next meeting we plan to put a discussion focus on both tracking and PID.

cheers, Soeren
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